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Recovery Resources Celebrates #GivingTuesday with Coat Drive for Those in Need 

November 16, 2018 (Cleveland, OH) – This #GivingTuesday, Recovery Resources will celebrate 
giving with a coat drive for our clients working towards recovery. 

#GivingTuesday is a global day of giving that harnesses the collective power of individuals, 
communities and organizations to encourage philanthropy and to celebrate generosity worldwide. 
Following Thanksgiving and the widely recognized shopping events Black Friday and Cyber 
Monday, this year’s #GivingTuesday will take place on November 27th and will kick off the giving 
season by inspiring people to collaborate and give back. 

Recovery Resources has been providing treatment and recovery opportunities for people living in 
the Cleveland area for over 60 years. Each year, more than 10,000 people benefit from our services, 
including job training and housing for those in need. We care for clients from all socio-economic 
backgrounds, but the highest demand comes from those in living in poverty. This holiday season, we 
are asking the community to come forward and #SharetheWarmth, by offering their gently-used 
coats.  

“We will be accepting coats of all sizes, for all different ages, as many of our clients have family 
members in need. Please consider sharing the warmth. Your generosity can make a difference in 
someone’s well-being this holiday season,” said Recovery Resources President & CEO Pam Gill. 

Coats may be dropped off through December 31, 2018 to the reception desk at any of our three 
locations: 

4269 Pearl Road, Old Brooklyn, OH 
3950 Chester Ave., Cleveland, OH 

14805 Detroit Ave. #200, Lakewood, OH 
 

To find more information, please visit www.recres.org/Donating. Thank you for helping us spread the 
word. 
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If you would like more information about our #SharetheWarmth campaign, please visit www.recres.org or contact 
Carrie Larsen at (216) 400-7928 or email at clarsen@recres.org. 


